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Recipients of the 2015 Natasha Shkvorets Base Hospital Innovation Award 

 

We are extremely proud and excited to announce that Alan Rice, Prehospital Support Analyst and 

Michelle Priebe, Web and eLearning Design Developer were the recipients of the Natasha 

Shkvorets Base Hospital Innovation Award, presented at the 2015 OBHG Annual Conference 

Award Ceremony this week in Ajax. 

 

This award recognizes the outstanding capabilities 

and achievements of a member of the Ontario 

Base Hospital Group who has made significant 

contributions to the provincial base hospital system 

through innovation, constant improvement, and the 

value that those attributes have created for the 

patients and the communities served. 

 

Please join us in congratulating Alan and Michelle 

on receiving this prestigious award! 

 


